
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Demonstration of Police Use of the Public Safety Cameras – Work 

Session Request 
 
DATE: March 14, 2023 
 
 
Chief of Police Jeremy Jensen is requesting a working session on May 1, 2023, at 5:30 
p.m. at City Hall, 3rd Floor.  Chief Jensen and members of the Dubuque Police 
Department will give a demonstration of how the Police Department uses the Public 
Safety Camera system as a public safety tool, as a preventative tool and as an 
investigative resource.   
 
I concur with the recommendation and respectfully request Mayor and City Council 
approval. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Jeremy Jensen, Chief of Police 
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